
NUNATSIAVUT 
POLAR BEAR 
CONSULTATION 
WHEN 
October 16-21, 2022 
6-8pm 

WHERE 
Nunatsiavut communities  
Nain, Hopedale, Postville, Makkovik, & Rigolet 

INFO 
Come and learn about the 2017-2018 Polar Bear 
survey results and the proposed Provincial 
polar bear management plan in partnership 
with Nunatsiavut Government, NL Wildlife 
Division, Torngat Secretariat, and ECCC!  
 
 

EVERYONE 
WELCOME! 
 
 

 

ORGANIZERS 
Nunatsiavut Government  
Torngat Secretariat  
NL Wildlife Division 
Environment Climate 
Change Canada (ECCC) 

 

 

REFRESHMENTS 
PROVIDED!  

 

ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE 
CONTACT, WILDLIFE 
MANAGER, JASON DICKER 
AT 709-922-2942 EXT. 249 

 

 


